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Mayor Mayer Tours the Arts District

The Mayor joined the NPP team for the 

tour of the district
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GTPD Hiring!
Gloucester Township Police Department is 

hiring SLEOs II

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

March 23, 2023
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2023 Spring Programs

Registration is open for youth and adult 

programs. See the full catalog

	 Gloucester Township is bringing back the Farmers’ Market in 
Downtown Blackwood! The market will take place every Thursday (rain 
or shine), July 6th- August 31, 4pm-7pm Harwan Park, 32 S. Black Horse 
Pike. 

There is no fee for vendors to participate!
For more information and to apply, please visit: 

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-farmers-market/

FARMERS’ MARKET IS 
BACK IN TOWN! 

VENDOR APPLICATION AVAILABLE ONLINE

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-farmers-market/


	 Mayor Mayer joined the Neighborhood Preservation Pro-
gram Stakeholder team for their meeting and a tour of the Arts 
District on Tuesday. The Mayor and the team discussed various 
projects happening in the area such as improvements to Harwan 
Park to maximize the space and aesthetics, residential and com-
mercial façade updates, the upcoming farmers’ market and other 
events and projects happening this year in the Arts District. 
The NPP Team thanked the Mayor for his continued support of 
their revitalization efforts.

Mayor Mayer Meets 
with the NPP Team

2023 EASTER BUNNY BRUNCH
Mayor Mayer invites you and your little ones to join in the Easter fun at the annu-
al Easter Bunny Brunch on April 1st at the Gloucester Township Recreation Cen-
ter. The event will take place from 10am-12pm. Take a picture with the Bunny 
and enjoy donuts, bagels, and other refreshments with your family and friends!

REMINDER: Spring Leaf Clean Up starts next week and ends on April 6th. 
Leaves must be raked to the curb by this Sunday, March 26th. 
Residents must call 856-228-3144 to be placed on the pick-up list.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tMrPI5BfNOk


Women Who Make a 
Difference Celebration

The annual Women Who Make a Difference celebration will take place 
this Monday, at 7:30 pm, in the Council Room. Come out and support 
our outstanding local women as they are recognized on March 27th.

From yoga and pilates to total body training and running programs, the 
Recreation Center offers classes for everyone! 
Registration is now open for all 2023 Spring Youth and Adult Pro-
grams. Online Registration is now available! CommunityPass accepts 
debit and credit cards: Visa and Mastercard (please note that a separate 
2.9% processing fee will be added). The Rec Center accepts in-per-
son registration during business hours. Cash, check, and credit/debit 
cards will be accepted in-person (the processing fee will still apply for 
cards). 

Click Here to sign up.
Click Here to view the Spring Catalogue.

SUMMER CAMP INFORMATION
2023 Gloucester Township Summer Camp registration begins 

May 15 for GT residents, May 22 for non-residents. 
For more information, please CLICK HERE.
Summer Camp Program is now hiring. Please see the list of available 
positions HERE.

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/login.cfm?cuBOCvvV0p4trnasCJNBkrfRqB5fA8M1ugTdgJwcwr%2BLxIFL2ZCtvf%2Fw
https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list.cfm?season_id=23017
https://glotwp.com/department/recreation/youth-day-camps/
https://glotwp.com/job-listings/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

SPRING SHRED DAY
Department of Public Works is hosting a free Community Shred Day 

on Saturday, April 1, at Camden County College. 
The event is for Gloucester Township residents ONLY.

GTPD HIRING: SLEO II
Gloucester Township Police Department is currently seeking applicants for 
the position of Special Law Enforcement Officer Class II (SLEO II). 
Candidates who possess a current New Jersey Police Training Commission 
certification as a SLEO II or retired police officers who separate from prior 
police service in good standing, and with proper training who satisfy the 
other requirements of N.J.S.A. 40A:14-146, may apply.
The Special Law Enforcement Officer Class II is a part time member of the 
Gloucester Township Police Department. SLEO Class II officers are as-
signed in a part time capacity to provide public safety and law enforcement 
services to a public entity. SLEO Class II officers maintain order at public 
gatherings. SLEO Class II officers may regulate and control pedestrian and 
vehicular traffic to assure safe and rapid traffic movement, and any other 
law enforcement support role needed.

https://glotwp.com/job-listings/

